
Thanksgiving Day Drive
FOR VETERANS SERVED BY THE MIDDLESEX SHERIFF’S 

ASSOCIATION & LOCAL FAMILIES
 OCT. 27 - NOV. 24

For the fourth year, our parish will sponsor a drive for Thanksgiving
dinner items for the Middlesex Sheriff’s Association - and this year
for local families as well! The dinners are delivered to the families of

veterans in the greater Boston area. As of Oct. 27th, we will
welcome the following food items for drop off in the Narthex, as well

as financial donations to purchase food (contact Fr. Alex about
financial donations).   

Our goal is 30 dinners: Boxes of stuffing and instant potatoes |
Canned cranberry sauce, green beans, peas and corn | Frozen

turkeys | Frozen pies (turkeys will be collected closer to the 24th
because of space issues).


